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La Mesa Redonda_______

The Hispanic Roundtable

http://www.hispanicroundtable.org
Fax 360.491.7300
June 26, 2006

Staff Present:

Jose Diaz (by phone) – Centralia Community College, HRT President


Debi Donis – Girl Scouts Pacific Peaks Council
Priscilla Estrader – Remax/Four Seasons

Cliff Moore – WSU Extension

Carmen Murphy – Hispanic Women’s Network, HRT Treasurer


Sara Peté – Olympia Timberland Library, HRT Secretary


Gloria Romero – Wells Fargo H.M.

· Welcome and Introductions

· LYS Fundraising

· Wal-mart can’t commit to any donations until we have our official 501(c)(3) status in either July or August.

· We have $7000 for the LYS and we need at least $15,000.

· If Shawn Lewis cannot make the LYS meeting on 6/28/06, Jose will get a fundraising committee report from him to share at the meeting.

· Cliff suggested that Wells Fargo may want to donate money to this year’s summit.


· For $2500 an individual or institution becomes a co-sponsor.

· President’s Report

· Jose met with the president of the Evergreen State College and got a commitment ot host the 5th annual LYS in 2007.

· Jose will also see if he can obtain some funds from Evergreen for this year’s event.

· People from Evergreen should be involved in this year’s summit so that they know what to expect next year.

· Jose will give Sara contact information for Paul Gallegos at Evergreen so that she can contact him about workshops and presentations.

· Sara has already left a message with MeCHA, a Latino student group at Evergreen, to see if they’d like to be involved in this year’s summit.

· Shawn has printed up several hundred membership brochures for HRT

· If he cannot make it to tomorrow’s (6/28/06) mtg at St. Martin’s then Carmen Murphy will go pick them up at the North Thurston School District office.

· Fax numbers

· Lilia Gomez (360) 786-9723 will receive all LYS related faxes.

· Carmen Murphy (360) 491-7300 will receive all HRT faxes.

· Agenda Items for next meeting

· Priscilla and Gloria would like to discuss the possibility of a Spanish language directory for Thurston County.

· Jose would like to discuss having the HRT hq be at the North Thurston School District office in Lacey.

· Discuss the possibility of a retreat in August at Cliff’s house where we talk about where the HRT is headed, possible changes to our website, etc.

· Carmen would like the Girl Scouts to be involved in the LYS.

· She cited the stability that the Girl Scouts provide for Foster Children who may be moving from home to home as one of the admirable things the Girl Scouts does for the community.

· The Marketing Committee should look into getting a College Street Banner to help raise awareness of and money for the Latino Youth Summit.

· LYS Marketing

· Cliff will contact the Olympian to see if we can get a story done before this year’s summit.

· We will need to find someone who has attended the summit and then gone on to higher education.

· Jose knows at least one woman in Centralia.

· SPSCC can be contacted to find someone as well.

· Our next Latino Youth Summit Committee meeting is June 28th at 2:00 p.m. at St. Martin’s College in Lacey.  Maude Wren Room 213 in the Old Main Building.
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